
1

Donna Conkling

From: proscars@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 4:04 PM

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling

Subject: Giving taxpaying Residents A Chance to Make  a Comment at the Budget  Meetings

CAUTION: External sender. 

To : Mayor , Trustees and Village Manager  
 
I listened  to the budget  meetings this AM  and there was NO  opportunity 
 
for residents to  make a comment . 
 
My comment would have been  to  have  residents  pay a 5 %  pool permit increase 
 
by May 1  and a 15%  increase after that date.  
 
This measure would have pushed  residents  to subscribe  early  that would have helped 
 
the Rec Dept  for summer planning purposes . 
 
This early payment plan should apply to non residents too. 
 
 
Bob Harrison Chairman 
 
Scarsdale Taxpayer Alert 
 
914 725-0962 


